
YCC 323 UPDATE COVID–19 August 4th, 2020 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
As Toronto has officially entered the stage 3 of the reopening it is important to 
understand that the provincial easing of restrictions is driven primarily by a requirement 
to kick- start the economy. The decisions to open any of the indoor amenities is a 
decision that is not taken lightly and is still being evaluated and will be driven by health 
and safety considerations rather than economic considerations. 50 Quebec and its 
residents have been keeping well and staying safe and we would like nothing more than 
to keep the community safe moving forward. 
  
At this time the Gym, sauna, games room along with the meeting room will remain 
closed until a safe reopening plan can be presented to residents, this will include 
cleaning protocols, sign in sheets, limited capacity and protocols assuring all residents 
can safely practice social distancing when in any areas of the premises. Amenities will 
be open in stages and will be communicated to residents once a decision is made. 
  
As masks are required in all common areas which include all hallways, stairwells, 
elevators, lobby, lockers and the underground garage it is imperative to communicate 
this to all family members, friends and delivery persons to always keep a face covering 
when moving through the building. 
  
Please note the Donation bin has restarted its collection and is available to all residents, 
in addition to the recycling room there is a battery collection box and a bulb collecting 
basket for your convenience. 

  



YCC 323 UPDATE COVID–19 July 27th, 2020 
Dear Resident, 
Please be advised that the board of Directors of YCC 323 has adopted a Policy to wear 
mandatory face coverings/masks in all common areas of the building. Please inform 
your visitors, contractors, deliveries to comply with this policy and wear face coverings 
when entering 50 Quebec Ave and moving through its common areas.  
 

As members of the Community Please do your part and wear face 
coverings to protect yourself and your neighbors, keep social 

distancing staying 2m/6ft apart. 
All indoor facilities remain closed until further notice form the Management and Board of 
Directors, please note this will not be dependent on the stage 3 of the reopening but on 
the safe reopening plan of the building facilities and its capabilities to keep all residents 
safe. 

 
  
 


